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As someone who lived in another state before moving to beautiful Oregon 15 years 

ago and has experienced mandatory in person voting and how long the lines were I 

don’t agree with this bill. Voting by mail is so much easier and cheaper. People can 

still vote in person if they like but not if they can’t get the day off. I don’t see anywhere 

in this bill where they also make it a paid holiday for all workers to be able to 

participate in their country’s voting process while also getting the day off to do it. 


